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Sir
I'm writing this email because  from UBER called me and send me this link. He told me to send a message
 saying that it will be hard for me to drive if the new law is passed to impose fees. They are saying to every
 driver to send emails as they did when they got letters from lot of people to legalise UBER.
 I'm a taxi driver, I started driving UBER after it was legal. I believe this was a bad decision by our government
 to legalise UBER. This has almost killed taxi driver job. With UBER more cheaper and more and more drivers
 joining every day money is no good in UBER as well. The new law should impose the same running cost for
 UBER as it is for TAXI. The other thing is drivers are paying GST on gross income from UBER, UBER is not
 sharing it. The new law should impose GST and sharing the running cost of fees with UBER. The good thing
 would be to ban UBER .. thanks
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